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8 DOUGLAS SPORTS CENTRE (AN220-2008) 
 
An offer of £6,850 has been received from specialist company Electroguard, 203 Strathmore Avenue, 
Dundee for the replacement of three existing external cameras along with the control matrix unit (the 
existing units are all beyond economical repair).  This company currently maintain the CCTV systems 
within all facilities operated by Dundee Leisure. 
 
The replacement will ensure that external security is maintained including front and rear car park 
areas where various council vehicles are parked overnight. 
 
It is recommended that the offer be accepted.  The total expenditure of £6,850 can be met from the 
allocation within the Leisure and Communities 2008/09 Capital Budget. 
 
 
 


